Houstonfirst.

Request for Proposals For the Development of a Hotel Located
on Top of the North Parking Garage Attached to the George R.
Brown Convention Center

Addendum 2

October 9, 2014

The Proposal Due Date is revised from October 17, 2014 to October 31, 2014 at 3:00 pm. All
remaining dates previously scheduled for interviews and final selection will be adjusted forward
and announced in a future Addendum.

Question:
Whether a letter of intent or a formal offer should be attached to the proposal?
Answer:

Please submit the information as requested in the published Request for Proposals. If you are
the top ranked firm and have proposed terms acceptable to HFC, HFC intends to enter into
negotiations with you for a nonbinding term sheet/letter of intent.



